
A new international opportunity organized by the Environmental Studies Program 
and the Office of Overseas and Off-Campus Programs

When is it happening? When can I apply for it?
The program runs from May 19 to July 6, 2013. Applications are due in 
October 2012. Only a limited number will be admitted to the program.

Who can participate?
Any Lewis & Clark student following their freshman, sophomore, or junior 
year. Preference is given to those who have taken ENVS 160.

How much does it cost? Can I get financial aid for the program?
For Overseas Program costs, go to their website and click Cost (see 
Summer School, Overseas/Off-Campus Study). The summer program 
costs roughly half  of  a semester program, yet conveys twelve credits (see 
below), so it qualifies for College financial aid.

What credit do I get for participating?
Students will earn twelve course credits total, which can apply toward 
general education requirements (and ENVS requirements for majors).

What will the seven-week program focus on?
The overarching theme is Situating the Global Environment (see 
sge.lclark.edu). The Swaziland focus is periurban environmental health.

Where in Swaziland is the program based?
We’ll primarily be in the Ezulwini Valley, located between the two main 
cities of  Mbabane and Manzini, with weekend cultural and ecological 
trips throughout the country. The program also includes a five-day 
excursion to nearby Kruger National Park in South Africa.

How will we get ready for the program?
There will be a mandatory orientation throughout spring semester 
2013. 

How can I get more information?
See sge.lclark.edu/overseas-study for more information, and contact 
Jim Proctor (jproctor@lclark.edu) if  interested, as space is limited. 
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Information Session:
 Wednesday, 4/18, 5:30pm - Gray conference room in Templeton


